
I’m sorry but I won’t be posting almost at all 
during the summer. This is because my phone 
is almost out of usage limit for notes. 



I might to one or to big things and I will still 
comment but that’s all I will be able to do. 
This is because Verdant and I are turning in 
our iPads for the summer. 



When we get them back in August we will 
continue posting. This will probably be one of 
my last posts until then. But remember, this 
isn’t goodbye this is just simply for now.



For now,



KH


